
Greetings, 
 
The College is currently assessing the expectations of physicians on key topics related to 
the new and revised Standards of Practice (SoP).  
 
Members are invited to share feedback before August 30, 2024. To provide anonymous 
feedback, please click the following three links to complete a short survey on each topic:  

1. Consent to Treatment (5 min) 
2. Establishing and Ending the Physician-Patient Relationship (5 min) 
3. Interdisciplinary Care and Delegation of Tasks (5 min) 

 
To provide feedback directly, please email consultation@cpsnl.ca.  
 
More information about the consultation, including the draft SoPs, can be found on the 
College’s website: Consultations - CPSNL. 
 
Thank you, 
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